From: ramazan ates [ INEGEG

Sent: 25 October 2023 10:35

To: Planning Planning; dan.pope@camden.gov.uk

Subject: REF; DRUMOND STR, NUMBER 155 FLATS. PLEASE URGENT ATTENTION.
Dear Sirs,

We are Resident TOLMERS SQ, The developments on Drummond Str number 155 door nhumber building
more flat on top of the second or third floor, We have never ever been informed.

THIS MEAN OUR GARDEN WILL BE CUT OFF FROM SUNLIGHT COMPLETELY AND ALL OUR GARDEN WILL BE
DEMOLISHED, RUINED AND DIE, THIS IS UNACCEPTABLE, AS YOU APPRECIATE IN LONDON WE DO NOT GET
ENOUGH SUNLIGHT, AT LEAST WE ARE GETTING SOME BUT NOW SINCE THEY STARTED THE BUILDING
NEW FLOORS WITHOUT ANY RESIDENT CONSIDERATION, THIS IS UNACCEPTABLE,

MOST PEOPLE SUFFER HUGE MENTAL HEALTH ISSUES AND THE GARDENS AND SUNLIGHTS ARE ONE OF
THE NATURAL THINGS THAT HELP EPOPLE, BUT NOW

THERE WILL BE NO SUNLIGHT

THERE WILL BE NO GARDEN, LOST AF VALUE and more important issues.

THE CONSEQUENCES WILL BE TERRIBLE, WHAT WE WILL DO WITH A DEAD GARDEN NO SUNLIGHT, NO
PLANTES, NO NOTHING, THIS IS NO GOOD, MENTALLY, EMOTIONALLY, MORALLY AND PHYSICALLY AT ALL

WE WOULD LIKE TO SOMEONE IN THE CAMDEN PLANIN PERMISON TEAM TO CONTCAT US IMMIEDATLY
AND LET US KNOW WHAT IS GOING ON, WE ARE NOT LIVING 3RD COUNTRIES, WE LIVE IN CENTRAL
LONDON AND AS CAMDEN RESIDENTS WE HAVE THE RIGHT TO SAY NO, AND WE HAVE RIGHT TO PROTECT
OUR RIGHTS WITH YOU HELP, YOU MUST BE NEXT TO YOUR RESIDENTS AND HELP AND SUPPORT THEM IN
THIS KIND OF ISSUES, AS YOU KNOW.

| hope Camden planning and permission dept will contact us as soon as possible and help and support and
protect our rights in this matter.

thank you for your kind help, support, attention and understanding,
God bless you

Best Regards

X.CHEN

PS; We have never ever been informed or asked anything about this development at all.

Also when | checked your page | can see these details very clearly, please;
For instance, we can consider comments that concern:

« the design, size and height of new buildings or extensions
« the impact of new uses of buildings or land

« loss of light and the privacy of neighbours

« access for disabled people

« the impact of noise from plant equipment



¢ noise from new uses
« the impact of development on traffic parking and road safety.

Issues that may be of concern to you, but which we cannot consider, include:
« disputes about civil matters, such as building freeholds or the 'right to light'
o |oss of property value

« issues which are dealt with by other forms of law, such as party wall matters.

We cannot refuse permission because of construction noise. However, we can restrict the hours
of work to reduce disturbance to residents and other sensitive neighbours.



